
Carnival Committee report (APM 2021) 
 
The following is a message sent to the Parish Clerk on behalf of the Carnival 
Committee: 
 
Here we are a year on and with no prospect of safely holding the annual carnival 
again in 2021. The carnival committee did arrange for the Christmas tree in 
December and will be doing the same again for Christmas 2021. We hope to resume 
committee meetings shortly hoping to start making arrangements for 2022.There is 
really not a lot to add at this time but as normal will keep the village informed through 
the magazine as normal. 
 


